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Pastors Office Hours

This Weeks
Verse of Encouragement We extend a warm 

welcome to everyone 
this morning! Our 

desire is that you feel 
welcome and that you 

will be blessed by great 
fellowship as we gather 
to worship and praise 
God in word and song!

September 10, 2023
Sunday School 9:30 a.m   Worship Service 10:45 a.m

“For as high as the heavens are above the 
earth, So great is His mercy toward those 
who fear Him. As far as the east is from 

the west, So far has He removed our 
wrongdoings from us. Just as a father has 
compassion on his children, So the Lord 
has compassion on those who fear Him.”


Psalms 103:11-13

http://www.cfcwinkler.org


Prelude: David & Laurie Peters

Welcome: Cornie Dyck	 

Congregational Singing: David & Laurie Peters

Announcements & Offering: Cornie Dyck

Offertory: David & Laurie Peters

Special Number: David & Laurie Peters 
Scripture & Prayer: Johan Klassen

Message: Pastor-Elect Cornie Fehr

Closing Song: David & Laurie Peters

Benediction                                          


Greeters: Nick & Aggie, Henry & Susy

Ushers: John P, Paul R

Pianist: Karen Hiebert

Sound/Recording: John Rempel

Livestream: Pancho Fehr

Deacon in Charge: Cornie Dyck


To d a y ’s  O rd e r  o f  S e r v i c e

There is a donation box in 
the foyer for your 

convenience.


If  you wish to make an online 
donation, you can send an e-

transfer to 
donations@cfcwinkler.org


You can also donate on our

website; cfcwinkler.org


Click on the Info Tab, then on 
"Give to CFC"


Or you can mail to our 
address:


11151 Rd 20W, Reinfeld 
MB, R6W 1L6

Giving

Missionaries to Pray for this Week

Kevin & Maria Martens


   CMC Church of the Month - Mitchell Gospel Church 


Please Pray:

1. Please pray for energy and enthusiasm as we begin the fall ministry season. 

2. Please pray for our grieving families. Recently we have had two of our 

    members pass away. Helen Buhler and Agatha Peters. 

3. Please pray that our Christian witness would impact the community of  

    Mitchell.



T h i s  We e k  a t  C F C

P r a ye r  Re q u e s t s  &  P r a i s e  I t e m s

Next Sunday’s Speaker: Pastor Jake Krahn

Monday: Membership Meeting @ 7:00 p.m


Tuesday: 


Wednesday: Seniors Coffee @ 10:00 a.m


Thursday: Youth Kick-off  


Friday: Moms Morning 9:30 a.m


Saturday:


   Pray For: 

 - Continue to pray for all those who have on going health issues. We  	

   think of Cornie Penner, Linda Suderman, Jake Friesen, Margaret 

   Wall. Also Isaac & Helen’s son Frank Krahn, and Susan Fehr’s son  

   Henry Fehr.

 - Pray for our Sunday School teachers and children as they have started   

   up a new year. 

 - That God’s presence would move greatly in our Church  	  

   Services and touch lives.


    Praise God: 

  - He has the Power to do anything and everything. Matthew 19:26 

  - 



U p c o m i n g  C F C  E v e n t s

Submit prayer requests, announcements or bulletin changes to Lisa Guenther by 

Call/WhatsApp by Thursday 6 p.m. Thank you!

                O ther  Communi ty  Even t s  

 Steinbach Bible College is offering the following courses this fall: 
- Three Views on Creation And Evolution: A one-month, Thursday evening intensive course with 

Michael Zwaagstra. September 21 – October 12, at 7:00-9:45 pm. 
- Introduction to Christian Worship + Introduction to Children’s Ministry – Three-credit hour courses 
being offered on Thursdays throughout the fall semester beginning September 7. Exclusive price offer 

of 50% off, per course. To register, visit SBCollege.ca/Events. 

- Pembina Valley Bible Camp is calling all riders and log splitters! PVBC has its annual Ride-a-thon 
and Split and Stack coming up this fall! If you enjoy horseback riding, come join us September 15-16 

for our Ride-a-thon, or come for a friendly log splitting competition at our split and stack event on 
October 21. For more information or to register for either event please visit our website 

www.pembinavalleyonline.com or call the camp office at 204-246-2008.

Boundary Trails Health Centre Palliative Care/ Cancer care Program 

is looking for female and male volunteers. Volunteers come from all walks of life and make a 

difference in our communities. Volunteer Education Training Sessions will be Monday Oct.16th & Oct. 
23rd, 9:00am-3:00pm. Deadline for registration is Oct.6th. If you are interested in volunteer 

opportunities please contact: Jerri-Ann Froese. Email: jefroese@southernhealth.ca or Text: 
(204)331-8815.

Winkler Bible Camp…We are excited to announce our annual Fall Supper that we will be hosting on 
Tuesday September 19 from 4:30-6:00 pm. We are offering both dine in and drive-thru options. 

More information is available on our website www.winklerbiblecamp.com. 

* Take Note: Budget Actuals are available on the table in the Foyer.

- Serving group is still in need of volunteers, both men and women. Please 

contact Eva Driedger.

- Communion next Sunday, September 17, 2023.

- Men’s Ministry is starting back up September 19, 2023. Meat roast at 

Pastor Davey’s house. Please bring your own meat and your lawn chairs. 
More info to come. 


- Membership Meeting Agenda will include Committee Reports, Fundraising 
for building addition, and Advisory Board/Lay Person.

http://www.pembinavalleyonline.com

